
 
 
 

January 8, 2015 
 
 
 
Kurt Hodgen, City Manager 
City of Harrisonburg 
345 S. Main Street 
Harrisonburg, VA 22801 
 
Dear Kurt, 
 
The School Board unanimously voted on Tuesday, January 6, 2015, to approve a new elementary school 
for 750 students and a new preschool center for 350 students.  The entire cost for both projects is 
$48,121,920.  The Board is respectfully requesting that the City Council approve funding for both of these 
projects on January 13, 2015 or very soon afterwards so we can ensure to meet the August 2017 final 
completion date.   
 
I have attached the preschool facility and elementary school planning, design and construction schedule.  
I have also attached the cost breakdown for both projects.  These costs are all inclusive of everything that 
is required to open the schools in August 2017. 
 
As always, I thank you and the City Council for their continued support of our building project needs.  If 
you need any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott R. Kizner, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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“A place where learning has no limits and together we work for the success of all.” 

 


